
April 22, 2010

Debra Holland, Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 110
Concord, NH 03301

Dear Ms. Holland;

The Eastman Sewer Company, in Grantham New Hampshire is requesting to use
$2,500.00 from our Capital Reserve to purchase and replace an auto dialer at our West
Cove B pump station. This will be replaced with a Raco brand which will provide more
functionality.

I have enclosed the invoice from Water System Operators.

Yours truly,

Jim Coffey, President
Eastman Sewer Company
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